TDV ISAM Kütüphanesi Arşivi No 2E.1229

ARSIV

Irish Council of the European Movement

Telephone : 5 | | 4 9.

71 ST. STEPHEN'S GREEN,

DUBLIN.

Ziyad Ebuzziya Secretary-General Turkish Council of the European Movement Talat Pasa Bulvari, 40, Ankara.

22.November 1958.

Dear Mr. Ebuzziya.

I send you the best wishes of the Irish Council of the European Movement. I should be very pleased to know more about your activities in Turkey. Like many other branches of the European Movement the Irish Council is concerning itself at the moment exclusively with economic problems, in particular those problems caused by the creation of the Common Market and the proposed Free Trade Area. Here in Dublin we are establishing a centre to co-ordinate conflicting national interests and also to provide an information centre.

The Irish Council hope to publish fortnightly from next January a bulletin containing both Irish and European views on the problems of Free Trade. Will you be in a position to give us information on the Turkish point of view and keep us informed of your activities in this field.

I would be very pleased to hear from you. With continued good wishes for your prosperity,

I remain,

intensted to know that the new Turkish Minister to Ireland presented his credentials yesterday

Yours sincerely, Dems Corboy Secretary

Irish Council of the European Movement.